
Dear Eminent and Brother Knights, 
 

Provincial Prior’s Bodyguard 
 
 
 In accordance with the revised method adopted for the selection of the 
Provincial Prior’s Bodyguard we will invite, qualified Knights to apply.  
 
 To become a general member of the Bodyguard you must be: - 
 

1. A member of a Preceptory in the Province of Durham 
2. Not be an Eminent. Preceptor, Immediate Past Preceptor, a First or 

Second Constable or a Great Priory Officer on the 1st of January of the 
year preceding appointment. (Please note that Past Preceptors may 
apply). 

3. Able to attend Provincial meetings, practices and official duties. 
4. Able to attend the Church Service, Social and other Provincial 

meetings. 
5. Able to carry out duties required by the Provincial Marshal and 

Commander of the Body Guard. 
6. Willing to join Palatine Guards Preceptory. 

  
The current Bodyguard will be amended to comply with the requirements 
shown above. 
 
The objective is to continue the work of the Bodyguard with a group of 
Knights who can perform these duties to an exceptionally high standard and 
to increase the profile of the Provincial Priory of Durham. 
 
The Provincial Marshal and the Provincial Commander of the Bodyguard will 
conduct the selection / interview process for the membership, and propose 
the team to the Provincial Prior for appointment. 
 
If you are interested and wish to be considered please complete the slip 
below and return it duly completed to the Provincial Vice Chancellor via 
email and copy this to the Provincial Marshal and Provincial Commander of 
the Bodyguard. 
 
To 
vicechancellor@durhamkt.org 
Andrew.foster5@icloud.com 
martinrankin@btconnect.com 

 
I wish to be considered to become a member of the Bodygard for the 
Provincial Priory of Durham. 
 
Name …………………….. 
 
Current Preceptory ……………………………… Preceptory Number …… 
 

mailto:Andrew.foster5@icloud.com


Current Office in Preceptory  …………………… 


